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Back Country A.T.V.  Would like to Welcome our newest members. 

Butch & Tammie Peacock  

²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƻƭŘŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ ŦƛƴŜǎǘ !¢± Ŏƭǳō ƛƴ /ƻŜǳǊ 5Ω !ƭŜƴŜΣL5 

 

 

 

 

Back Country A.T.V. Meetings held at 7:00 pm the 3rd Tuesday 

On July 16th at JBs Restaurant.  

704 W. Appleway SǘǊŜŜǘ ƛƴ /ƻŜǳǊ 5Ω !ƭŜƴŜ Σ LŘŀƘƻ 

For any questions about our club insurance with American Income Life, 

Contact Jenny Williams at 509-922-7367 or 509-990-0474 or e-mail 

jwilliams@ailife.com               

 

Back Country ATV would li ke to welcome our 

newest business member s. Cross Country ATV. 

Located near Athol,ID  

Welcome to the oldest and finest ATV  club in CDA. 
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Breaking  News                                                   
This story just in . 

 It has been reported that Back Country ATV As sociations  

Founding Father (Harold Morris) was caught on camera, 

Floundering in the fluff.  When I interviewed Harold at the clubs 

shoot out in woods, he said I am not denying it (and I quote) I 

told Judy to hold on, I am going to give it hell. Then (and I quote) 

when she kicked sideways I knew I was done.  This took place 

when Harold was at Hells Canyon.  

-ÏÒÅ ÏÎ ÔÈÉÓ ÆÒÏÍ $ÏÕÇ ,ÙÎÃÈ "ÁÃË #ÏÕÎÔÒÙȭÓ ÐÁÐÁÒÁÚÚÉȢ $ÏÕÇ 

was there and captured the amazing photos.  

  That's right Dan, I was in the area investigating  a recent rash of 

floundering. When I witnessed a brutal, flounder  by none other 

than Harold Morris.  4ÈÁÔȭÓ ÒÉÇÈÔ ÔÈÅ ÍÁÎ ÔÈÁÔ ÓÔÁÒÔÅÄȟ "ÁÃË 

Country ATV Association.  

According to local lore many people come to that area in the 

spring to "flounder in the fl uff", no one knows why, just that it 

happens. I didn't try it, but after watching several people, 

"flounder in the fluff" including Harold, I didn't understand it 

either. I had the camera rolling so perhaps someone can 

enlighten us.    

 Reporting for BCATV  this is Doug Lynch. Back to you Dan.  

      WARNING, some members may find the following images 

disturbing.  
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Founding Father (Harold Morris) Floundering in the Fluff 

This was most shocking, to the editor that Harold, would be caught in 

this position. When he knew that Doug Lynch with his camera was in 

the area.  

Happy Trails       

Harold & Judy 

I hope some of you enjoyed this 

braking news story as much as 

Doug and I did doing it. And just 

a warning that you too could be.            

Caught on Camera 

 

    Editorial by      

Dan Hutchins 

d 

Dan Hutchins 
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On Saturday June 8th we had the Burnt Cabin Ride. Eighteen people and fifteen machines met 
at Fernan Saddle for the ride. The weather could not have been better either, blue skies and 
sunshine. 
Dan and Karen Hutchins led us on this one in their razor. Thanks for a great ride! 
  Seems like this is really scenic ride, the roads a little narrower, more trees and a great view of 
Hayden Lake. Our first stop was at Spades Mountain Lookout. I think ǘƘŀǘΩǎ the name of it. 
 I looked on the map and it was not on there and then it took me longer to fold the map than 
to write this story. 
But I checked my map book and that sounded familiar. If you ever want to know about 
anything on these rides just ask the ride leader. 
  Anyhow, a few adventurous people climbed to the top of the tower. Not me though, I stayed 
on the ground and admired the spot where someone hacked through one of the cross braces 
and part of a corner post with a ax. And ǘƘŀǘΩǎ how we get shut out of places. 
  Well, everyone made it down safely and we continued on toward the Hudlow warming hut 
and lunch. 
One of the nice things about this ride was there was some trail option for those of us that 
wanted to ride it. So Ken Chrisp led some of us on trail 802 and Dan led the rest on the road. 
  I like any kind of riding, forest roads are ok with me as long as I am riding, but it is fun to ride 
some trails now and then. 
  We met at the Hudlow warming hut where we had a nice break and a enjoyable lunch.  
After that it was a nice ride back to Fernan Saddle and the parking area with a little more trail 
on the way. All in all a great ride. See ya on the trail ! Doug Lynch 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
  
 
 

Lunch at Hudlow Warming Hut  Robin Going to the top Spades Mt. LO.                      
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To those of you, that did not go on the Magee Ride, on June 22th you missed one of 
the prettiest rides of the year. I have been riding in the woods all my life and have 
never seen the bear grass so plentiful. Seven machines and eight people includin g 
my wife , road from the Bunco parking lot , to the Magee Ranger station , which is 
about 40 miles and it was a sight to see. We seen several deer and Doug seen some 
elk alon g the way. The weather was  fair , and there was NO DUST, the scenery was 
great. When we came down independence creek, the corn lilies were in full bloom . 
(see picture below)      Dan Hutchins

Corn Lilies Bear Grass 

Mile after Mile just like this Just a nice view 


